
 

 

 

Healthy Neighborhoods   
 Learning Collaborative Meeting  

November 13–14, 2019 
 Participant List (as of November 6, 2019) 

 
Courtney Abrams 
Program Director 
NYU School of Medicine 
Phone: 917-952-6755 
Email: courtney.abrams@nyulangone.org 
 
Michelle Aliyeva 
Community Liaison 
Near Westside Peacemaking Project 
Phone: 315-237-3539 
Email: aliyevam@courtinnovation.org 
 
Casey Allred 
Project and Operations Manager 
Healthy Places by Design 
Phone: 336-269-2327 
Email: caseya@healthyplacesbydesign.org 
 
Phil Bors 
Technical Assistance Director 
Healthy Places by Design 
Phone: 919-548-2325 
Email: philb@healthyplacesbydesign.org 
 
Nupur Chaudhury 
Program Officer 
New York State Health Foundation 
Phone: 212-584-7679 
Email: Chaudhury@nyshealth.org 
 
Tiffany Cook 
Director of Adult and Children Health Home 
Niagara Falls Memorial Medical Center 
Email: Tiffany.Cook@nfmmc.org 
 
 
Leanne Demery 
Director of Community Health 
Project EATS 
Phone: 212-612-1528 
Email: ldemery@activecitizenproject.com 
 

 
Karen Derusha 
Supervising Public Health Educator 
Clinton County Health Department 
Phone: 518-565-4836 
Email: karen.derusha@clintoncountygov.com 
 
Keyona Dunn 
Co-chair/Executive Team 
Create a Healthier Niagara Falls Collaborative 
Phone: 716-201-7885 
Email: keyonad@healthierniagarafalls.org 
 
Caitlin Falvey 
Program Manager 
NYC Department of Health 
Phone: 646-682-1212 
Email: cfalvey@health.nyc.gov 
 
Luisa Ferreras 
Community Health Advocate 
Project EATS 
Email: lferreras@activecitizenproject.com 
 
 
Mindy Guerin 
Secretary, Town of Altona 
Clinton County Health Department 
Phone: 518-236-7035 
Email: meguerin@twcny.rr.com 
 
Evelyn Harris 
Co-Chair and Change Agent 
Create a Healthier Niagara Falls Collaborative 
Phone: 716-514-3153 
Email: EvelynH@healthierniagarafalls.org 
 
Avital Havusha 
Vice President for Programs 
New York State Health Foundation 
Email: havusha@nyshealth.org 
 
 



 

 

 

Charita Johnson James 
Director of Youth & Community Development 
CUNY Urban Food Policy Institute 
Email: charita.johnson@sph.cuny.edu 
 
 
Taywana MotherEarth James 
Board Member 
Near Westside Initiative 
Phone: 315-640-5157 
Email: taywanajames1@gmail.com 
 
Indy Li 
Community Health Advisor 
Project EATS 
Phone: 212-612-1528 
Email: ili@activecitizenproject.com 
 
Janet McFetridge 
Mayor, Village of Champlain 
Clinton County Health Department 
Phone: 518-298-4152 
Email: mayor@vchamplain.com 
 
Amanda Navarro 
Managing Director 
PolicyLink 
Phone: 212-502-6491 
Email: Amanda@policylink.org 
 
Valerie Chong Nigg 
Program Assistant for Youth and Community 
Development 
CUNY Urban Food Policy Institute 
Email: valerie.nigg@sph.cuny.edu 
 
Sarah Obot 
Executive Team 
Create A Healthier Niagara Falls Collaborative 
Phone: 716-417-6005 
Email: saraho@healthierniagarafalls.org 
 
Amanda Prenoveau 
Public Health Educator 
Clinton County Health Department 
Phone: 518-565-4504 
Email: amanda.prenoveau@clintoncountygov.com 
 
 

Jen Regan 
Community Coordinator 
Cornell Cooperative Extension of Niagara County 
Phone: 716-299-0905 ext. 285 
Email: jcr284@cornell.edu 
 
Ashley Rivera 
Peacemaking Associate 
Near Westside Peacemaking Project 
Phone: 315-266-4348 
Email: asrivera290@gmail.com 
 
Michele Rodriguez 
Program Director 
University Settlement 
Phone: 212-473-8217 
Email: mrodriguez@universitysettlement.org 
 
Leah Russell 
Project Coordinator 
Near Westside Peacemaking Project 
Phone: 917-859-4255 
Email: lrussell@courtinnovation.org 
 
Michele Silver 
Senior Associate 
PolicyLink 
Phone: 646-856-2316 
Email: michele@policylink.org 
 
Alison Smith 
Program Director 
University Settlement 
Phone: 212-475-5008 
Email: alisons@universitysettlement.org 
 
Bronwyn Starr 
Program Officer 
New York State Health Foundation 
Phone: 212-292-7855 
Email: Starr@nyshealth.org 
 
Unalissa Suncar 
Community Catalyst 
Project EATS 
Phone: 212-612-1528 
Email: usuncar@activecitizenproject.com 
 
 



 

 

 

Jennifer Vallone 
Associate Executive Director 
University Settlement 
Phone: 212-505-1995 
Email: jvallone@universitysettlement.org 
 
Liz Ward 
Senior Program Assistant 
New York State Health Foundation 
Phone: 212-584-7681 
Email: ward@nyshealth.org 
 
Tisheya Ward 
Program Coordinator 
NYU School of Medicine 
Phone: 646-501-3394 
Email: tisheya.ward@nyulangone.org 
 
Hillary Warner 
Manager of Outreach and Education Programs 
Planned Parenthood of Western and Central New 
York 
Phone: 315-475-5540 ext. 5526 
Email: Hillary.Warner@ppcwny.org 
 
Beth Weitzman 
Professor 
New York University 
Phone: 212-998-7446 
Email: beth.weitzman@nyu.edu 
 
Otina Welch 
Community Health Advocate 
Project EATS 
Email: owelch@activecitizenproject.com 
 
Risa Wilkerson 
Executive Director 
Healthy Places by Design 
Phone: 984-329-9058 
Email: RisaW@healthyplacesbydesign.org 
 
Craig Willingham 
Deputy Director 
CUNY Urban Food Policy Institute 
Phone: 646-364-9614 
Email: craig.willingham@sph.cuny.edu 
 
 

Arlen Zamula 
Director of Health Equity Capacity Building 
NYC Department of Health 
Phone: 646-682-2126 
Email: azamula@health.nyc.gov 
 
 
 


